
 

           Prop wash      

 

 

Members 

 

Another  step forward.  

 

Andy and I checked the field today and found things to be in very 

good shape. 

 

We also found some pilots taking advantage of the great weather. 

 

You will notice in the pictures that the members were careful to 

stay parked on the stoned area. 

 

We should only need a little more time for the grass area to 

toughen up so that it can be driven on. 

 

Nature is now working with us and things are getting better. 

 

Breakfast meeting tomorrow at 9:30 and if you have questions we 

will try and answer them. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Bob 







 
 

 


